Health and Safety Protocols

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Club Members/Participants],

In light of recent health and safety concerns, we want to ensure that all members feel safe while
participating in our club activities. Below are the protocols that will be in place:

Health and Safety Measures

All participants must wash their hands or use hand sanitizer upon entry.
Face masks are recommended during indoor activities.

Social distancing of at least 6 feet must be maintained.

Any member feeling unwell is advised to stay home.

Common areas will be cleaned and sanitized before and after each event.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding to create a safe environment for all. Should
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Club Name]



